
.. -
,,

Ms. Teresa Jeffers
11113 Brandywine St.
Kensington, Md. 20795'

February 29, 1980

FREEDOM OF INFORMATIONMr. Daniel J. Donoghue, Director ACI.BE,QUESI s,

Office of Administration
--

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission y g - f g -. / g [
Washington, D.C. 20555

AJA 'd3-&2d
Freedom of Information Act Request

Dear Mr. Donoghue:

This is a re' quest pursuant to the Freedom of Information
Act, as amended, 5 U.S.C. S552, and the Commission's regulations
in 10 CFR Part 9.

Please make available for inspection and copying at the
Commission's Public Document Room at 1717 H Street, N.W.,
Washington, D.C., any and all records which relate to the
application of Edlow International Company, Inc. to store
radioactive materials in or near East St. Louis, Illinois. I

believe that'the Commission's Docket Number is 40-8749.
,

Thank you very much for your promp.t attention to this
request.

Sincerely,
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Teresa deffers
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